Meeting: 1004, Bowling Green, Kentucky, SS 8A, Special Session on Topology, Convergence, and Order, in Honor of
Darrell Kent

1004-54-230 Ralph Kopperman* (rdkcc@cunyvm.cuny.edu), Mathematics Department, The City College of
New York, New York, NY 10031. On a paper not published by D. C. Kent. Preliminary report.

About 15 years ago, Darrell Kent worked hard to research and disseminate an article on spherical completion. But the
speaker, who was his coauthor (in the widest sense of the word) failed to hold up his end. The coauthor offers an apology

and attempts to explain his inaction. (Received January 25, 2005)



